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After the scores of years and millions of dollars that both Portland and Vancouver have been
improving water quality, shoreline recovery and salmon recovery a short term investment in a dying
industry (fossil fuels) is a reversal of efforts. Help those investors transition to the new fuel
economy instead of supporting them in this last gasp. They will leave us with a mess to clean up,
just as they always have. And climate change acceleration demands the just transition to clean
energy for all of us.
 


